PUBLIC NOTICE

The Penobscot County Commissioners will hold a public hearing on the application for a Special
Event Permit for the Millinockeclipse Fun Run/Walk on April 8, 2024, starting at 2:00 PM in the
Millinocket Area. The hearing will be held at 9:30 AM, Tuesday, March 19, 2024, at 97 Hammond

Street, Bangor,



